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What have we been doing this week? 
 

Here are some lovely Badger/Hedgehog moments: 
 

 

 
 

 

Sophie zooms off 
across the 
playground in her 
Formula 1 crate car. 
 

 

What a fabulous 
tripod pencil grip! 
Josie’s already a 
writer. 

 

Ava sprints to the 
line to touch down 
the ball and score 
a try at Rugbytots.  

 
 

 

Theo has enjoyed 
the mirrors, pulling 
lots of funny faces 
with his friends. 

 

“Do you like my 
ladder? Let’s 
climb up to the 
moon.” 

 
Monty is very proud 
of his model of a 
fallen tree; he adds 
lots of minibeasts in 
the crevices. 

 

The joy of Velcro 
Enabling children 
to quickly achieve 
independence. 
 

 
 

Characteristics of 
Effective Learning 

 

Active Learning:  
‘I can show goal-directed behaviour.’ 
A group of five boys readily share a 
single box of resources and chat 
about their designs as each creates 
his own Mobilo model. 
 

 

Annie explores the 
graphics package 
on the interactive 
whiteboard. 

 

Isher is also 
inspired to build. 

 

Calling all Crocheters 
 

   
We would really 
appreciate some small, 
crocheted comforter 
blankets for our 
Dormice sleepers, if 
anyone has the time to 
set their hook in motion. 
Approx 45cm by 45cm 
is an ideal size. 
(Knitters welcome too!) 

 
 Weather Forecast 
 

Now that Autumn has 
well and truly settled 
in, please don’t forget 
to send your child in a 
named coat, preferably 
with a hood in case it 
rains - it’s getting 
rather chilly! 

 
 


